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Construction Update – October 13, 2017 

Preparation for installing the new sewer line continues along Seattle Boulevard South 

King County’s contractor has been working along Seattle Boulevard South  
in Algona to prepare for building a new sewer line under the road. They 
are completing the following activities: 

• Surveying 

• ‘Potholing’ to locate utilities 

• Installing monitoring equipment 
 
As soon as next week, you may also see crews installing 
dewatering wells, pipes and tanks (see photo).  
 
Actual pipe construction is expected to begin mid-November.  
We will notify you before pipe installation begins.  
 

 
 

What is dewatering? 

Dewatering removes underground water from the work area. Removing 
this water is an important step to allow below-ground construction.  

 
What to expect during work 

• Work hours are weekdays 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
and 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Saturdays 

• Dewatering equipment will stay in place until construction is done  

• There may be temporary traffic detours; flaggers will direct people 

• You may hear noise from pumps; these run around the clock during construction 

• Dewatering needs to start several weeks before crews install the new sewer line;  

 
For more information 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283 

• Contact David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov  

Be ready! Sign up for email updates about construction 
progress by emailing david.freed@kingcounty.gov. Moving forward, 
fliers may not regularly be hand delivered to your door.  
  
  
  

An example of dewatering equipment. 
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